NORTH DUFFIELD CONSERVATION AND LOCAL HISTORY SOCIETY

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday January 19 2016

- 1 Apologies were received from Maureen Fernyhough and Bob Wells. 20 members attended.
- 2 The Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 20 October 2015 were distributed and agreed as a true record.
- 3 Brian Elsey gave an update on sales of the book, "North Duffield: Archaeology and the Community." Sales were going well. The book about the history of North Duffield is also progressing: some items are still to be updated.

4 Correspondence

- Village Hall Committee gave details of hire charges for 2016; the committee has decided not to increase the costs for this year.
- NDCHS has renewed its membership of Wildlife Fund. 4 membership cards are with the secretary.

5 Finance update was given by Brian, in Bob's absence. Book sales so far total £871.75

6 Any other business

Tony Stevens agreed to continue as Speaker Finder and with archiving. Items are to be stored at Park House, courtesy of the Ellwood family. Tony suggested we might visit the archive sometime over the summer. Mark Simpson is working with Tony on the archiving.

Our speaker was Eva Lambert, who gave us a very detailed and enthusiastic presentation about the Abbot's Staith and the Warehouse on the River, in Selby

The next meeting will be held of Tuesday 16 February 2016, 7:30, North Duffield village hall.